
The Town of Saugeen Shores 
Cenotaph ad hoc Committee Report 

April 14, 2025 
  

 
Present: Deputy Mayor Diane Huber 

Councillor John Divinski 
Councillor Cheryl Grace  
Member Connie Barker 
Member Harry Mazmanian 
Member Mike Smith 
Member John Willetts 
 

Absent:    
 
 
To the Mayor and Members of Council: 
 
We, your Cenotaph ad hoc Committee, recommend to Council: 

That the Cenotaph ad hoc Committee Final Recommendations report be received 
for information and referred to staff for implementation of the recommendations of 
the Committee  

 

All of Which is Respectfully Submitted 
by Chair Deputy Mayor Diane Huber 

 
Attachments: Cenotaph ad hoc Committee Final Recommendations 


